Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY

Division Memorandum No. _24| _s., 2018

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public School Heads and Head Teachers
Public School Elementary and Secondary Teachers
RPMS and PPST Technical Working Group
All Others Concerned

From: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Date: August 17, 2018

Subject: CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 247, s. 2018
AND DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 287, s. 2018. x

1. This is to inform all SDO Dagupan City personnel the rescheduling of the

Division-Seminar Workshop on RPMS and PPST to the following dates: ?
Batch 1 August 30, 31 to September 1, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni
Batch 2: August 22-23, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni (ground)
Batch 3: August 24-25, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni (2" floor)
Batch 4: August 28-29, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni (ground)
Batch 5: September 4-5, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni (2" floor)
Batch 6: September 12-13, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni (ground)
Batch 7: September 14-15, 2018 DCNHS Abong na Alumni (2" floor)

2. Further, the amount to be shouldered by the school will be raised from 160.00 to
250.00 for each teacher participant. This amount will be used to pay for the meals
and training venue chargeable against School MOOE subject to usual accounting
rules and regulations.

3. Please see Division Memorandum No. 287, s. 2018 and Division Memorandum
No. 274, s. 2018 for reference.

4. Immediate dissemination of the contents of this memorandum is desired.

DR. LOR?Q G.&GAYONG, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent
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